

The *Parent Update* is a great way to keep the message of Christian education in front of your parents.

The *Parent Update* is a monthly publication of the American Association of Christian Schools. For more than 25 years, this publication has encouraged parents nationwide to embrace Christian education for their children.

This four-page, 5 1/2" x 8 1/2" size newsletter provides schools with an excellent avenue to present timely messages on Christian education to parents. The cost of providing the *Parent Update* to your parents is minimal when compared to the benefits your school and parents will receive from this very informative publication.

Call now to request a sample copy of the *Parent Update* or view a copy at www.taketenn.com/ParentUpdate.

## **Order Today!**

Yes, we want to receive the Parent Update newsletter.
Send us copies each month at a cost of 12 cents per copy plus shipping and handling. We will receive eight issues (shipped on the 15th of each month, September through April).
We want to receive the <i>Parent Update</i> newsletter in electronic format. We will distributecopies at a cost of \$1.00 per family/per year.

Your order will continue from year to year unless you cancel.

Name of School (please print)	Attention	Phone (including area code)
Shipping Address		0
City	State Zip	Email Address
Billing Address (if different)	6	7 0
Signed	Title	Date

Mail your order to: Parent Update, 602 Belvoir Avenue, East Ridge, TN 37412 Or call: 888-200-6414 Or Email: advantage@taketenn.com